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From: Peter Bramley < >
Sent: Sunday, 3 December 2023 1:37 PM
To: Rachel Beauchamp <Rachel.Beauchamp@parliament.govt.nz>
Subject: Re: Interim Chair of PHARMAC
 
Perfect. Thank you.  I appreciate its a very busy time for him ( and you)
 
Cheers
 
Peter
 
On Sun, 3 Dec 2023, 12:52 pm Rachel Beauchamp, <Rachel.Beauchamp@parliament.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Dr Bramley
 
Thanks very much for your email  it’s nice to e meet you!
 
I will let David know that you have reached out, and I’ll be in touch shortly with some possible dates/times for a meeting with
him.
 
Kind regards
Rachel
 
Rachel Beauchamp I Senior Private Secretary (Transition) 

    
Mini ter for Regulation | A ociate Mini ter of Education (Partner hip School )
Associate Minister of Finance I Associate Minister of Health (Pharmac)
7.6 Executive Wing, Parliament Buildings
DDI: +64 4 817 6257 | Mobile:  | Email: Rachel.beauchamp@parliament.govt.nz
 
From: Peter Bramley < >
Sent: Sunday, 3 December 2023 10:35 AM
To: Rachel Beauchamp <Rachel.Beauchamp@parliament.govt.nz>
Subject: Interim Chair of PHARMAC
 
Hi Rachel
 
With the relatively suddenly departure of Steve Maharey I assumed the Interim Chair role on Friday, and chaired (on Friday)
the final Board meeting for 2023.
 
I wanted to reach out to  Minister Seymour and firstly pass on my congratulations to him and also to let him know that I am
keen to support him in delivering his expectations for Pharmac in my role as Interim Chair.
 
I am looking forward to meeting him at his convenience, and thought I would let you know my contact details and also the
dates that might work in the lead up to Christmas.
 
My personal email is as above -

 
My cellphone is 
 
Unfortunately I would normally have anticipated being fully available to the Minister but I have previously committed to 

I will be out of contact while  from Wednesday the 7th December to the 11th, and the 14th to the 17th.
 
I am certainly available to meet anytime in the week leading up to Christmas (beginning the 18th), and could if needed also
be face to face on the afternoon of the 12th or the morning of the 13th.
I apologise for my restricted availability.  
 
Please let me know if I can do anything to support the Minister at this time. 
 
Warmest regards
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Peter
 
 
Peter Bramley PhD LLB BSc (Hons)
 

 
Interim Chair Pharmac
Previously DHB Board Observer
 
Currently Board Member Emerge Aotearoa
 
Currently Senior Responsible Office for New Nelson Hospital Build
 
Previously
CEO Canterbury and West Coast DHB
CEO NElson Marlborough DHB
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